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RAHALL ANNOUNCES GRANT TO MARSHALL UNIVERSITY

I 2WASHINGTON, DC - U.S. Rep. Nick Rahall (D-W.Va.) announced today that

the Marshall University College of Education has received a grant of $76,676

from the U.S. Department of Education. According to Rahall, the funds will
be used for the preparation of special education personnel.

"The purpose of this grant is to help improve the quality and increase

the supply of special education teachers in West Virginia," Rahall said.

"The objective is to help educate future supervisors, administrators,

researchers, speech correctionists and other personnel that include

specialists in physical education and recreation."

The grant period will continue through June 30, l988 and Rahall adds

that the U.S. Department of Education will consider the continued funding of

the project for 36 months if certain criteria outlined by the Department of

Education are met.
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